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Dear Patient, 




Our practice regularly reviews patients’ records to ensure we continue to offer the best possible service tailored to the individual needs of each patient. Your record shows that you would benefit from Statin medication to protect you against the risk of developing a heart attack and stroke.
The guidelines recommend that you should be on a Statin called Atorvastatin, to lower your risk. Statins are one of the most well researched types of medicines, with studies repeatedly showing very strong evidence that they are a safe way to help prevent heart and brain disease.
You can obtain more information about Atorvastatin using the following link: https://www.nhs.uk/medicines/atorvastatin/about-atorvastatin/.
Atorvastatin has been added to your repeat prescription list, please request a prescription from reception in the usual way. Three months after you start to take the Statin, we advise a blood test to check your cholesterol levels. Please book an appointment for this at the practice for this.
If you have any questions about your new prescription, please speak to your local pharmacist or contact the practices In-house medicine management team.

If you need an Easy Read version of this letter, please contact us.



Yours Sincerely
Northfield & Field Road Surgery
Northfield Surgery, The Vermuyden Centre, Doncaster DN8 4BQ
Field Road Surgery, Field Road, Stainforth, DN7 5AF
Barnby Dun Surgery, Stainforth Road, Barnby Dun, DN3 1AA
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